
From: Robert Chesson - DNR
To: "jbcrog@aol.com"
Subject: NFA for remediation #3654
Date: Friday, August 21, 2015 10:57:00 AM

NFA for Remediation #3654 ~ Sarti 24-2 former pit (115072) ~ NWNE 24 – 6s - 63W
 
The COGCC has reviewed the NFA request for remediation #3654.   Based on the
 information presented, no further action is necessary at this time.  However,
 should future conditions at the site indicate contaminant concentrations in soils
 exceeding COGCC standards or if ground water is found to be significantly
 impacted, then further investigation and/or remediation activities may be
 required at the site. 
 
Please retain a copy of this e-mail as verification of No Further Action required.
 
Bob
 
 
Robert H. Chesson
NE Colorado Environmental Protection Specialist
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Robert H. Chesson
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